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Friday 22nd May 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As I am sure you are aware, the government have told primary schools to prepare for reopening on 

1st June for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. We will also continue our provision for our key worker 

children. You are receiving this letter because your child is in a year group which has not yet been 

invited to return. During the past 7 weeks, teachers and teaching assistants have been able to 

provide a high level of support by running Teams interventions, recording stories and planning 

detailed work. As I am sure you can appreciate, when schools begin to reopen on 1st June, our staff 

will be required to work with those children in school during the school day. Where possible, some 

interventions will continue, however these will be more limited. Teachers will continue to plan and 

prepare the weekly grids for children to work through, record stories and add worksheets to the 

website parent pages alongside setting work on Mathletics and Purple Mash. We would be really 

pleased if you could continue using Tapestry to show us what your child has been doing during their 

day, however, teachers may have to limit their comments or may take slightly longer to respond. 

Teachers will be unable to respond to emails when they are teaching. 

Our key worker provision will continue in exactly the same way as previously but the children will 

arrive and leave through the Kestrels classroom door. If you are listed as a Key Worker and think you 

might need to access our care provision, please contact me to book a place. The number of children 

who can be accommodated is limited. 

These are strange and difficult times and we appreciate your patience and support throughout this 

period. We understand that there will be a lot of anxiety for some children (and parents) over the next 

couple of months. If you or your child have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact their class teacher. We are a team and we will continue to support each other whether we are 

together or apart.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
Louise Worrell 

 
Headteacher 


